

## CITY OF DANA POINT PLANNING COMMISSION WORKSHOP REGARDING SHORT TERM VACATION RENTALS

## Dana Point Community Center 34052 Del Obispo Street, Dana Point 6:00 pm on Wednesday, September 9<sup>th</sup>

The Dana Point Planning Commission will be discussing land use standards for Short Term Vacation Rentals at a public workshop on Wednesday, September 9<sup>th</sup> at 6:00 pm. There will be opportunities for public participation as the Planning Commission considers this topic. It is expected this workshop will be followed by further discussion at a future Planning Commission meeting, resulting in recommendations to the City Council for clarification of the Municipal and Zoning Codes regarding Short Term Vacation Rentals.

For more information, please attend the workshop or contact the City of Dana Point at (949) 248-3563.